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12.3.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Message from Mrs Rawlins – 12.3.21 
 
It has been great to have children back into school properly this week!  Thank you for all you have 
done to make the whole process go very smoothly.  Mrs Whiting has added some photos from this 
week onto the school website if you would like to have a look: 
https://www.arbury.cambs.sch.uk/website/welcome_back/547981 
 
Please continue to help to keep everyone safe at the busy times of the school day by leaving the 
playground as soon as you can after dropping off or picking up children, adhering to social 
distancing and not gathering near the school entrances, so everyone has a clear and safe way on 
and off the school site. 
 
Parent/carer catch-up meetings 
A letter will be emailed on Monday morning with details of how to book an appointment for a catch-
up meeting with your child’s teacher via Zoom.  Booking opens on Monday morning. 
 
Red Nose Day – Friday 19th March 
Next Friday is Red Nose Day, and we want to support Comic Relief as we would usually do, 
although with some changes due to Covid-19 restrictions: 

 Children may want to come to school wearing something red on Friday 

 Please do not send children into school with Comic Relief Red Noses or deely-boppers 

 We won’t be able to sell red noses this time, or collect in cash donations.  If you would like 
to make a donation to Comic Relief, you can use this link to find out more: 
https://donation.comicrelief.com/  

 Children will have the chance in school to learn about the ways Comic Relief-funded 
projects support children in the UK and around the world 

 Comic Relief are inviting people all over the UK to ‘Share a Smile’ by putting up a poster in 
a window of their home.  I have attached the poster, and you can also download it and find 
out more here:  https://www.comicrelief.com/shareasmile/ 

 Sadly, we will not be able to hold our legendary ‘A(rbury) Factor’ assembly, but I have a 
feeling that there will still be lots of fun going on in classes on Friday! 

 
At the end of such a busy week, we are sure you will have some pretty tired children by the end of 
school today.  Wishing you a restful weekend!  Please do contact Kathy Whiting if you have any 
EYFS/KS1 queries (kwhiting@arbury.cambs.sch.uk) or me if you have a query relating to KS2 
(drawlins@arbury.cambs.sch.uk). 
 
Kind regards 
 
Diane Rawlins 
Deputy Headteacher 
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